
March 9, 1999 
 
RE: Townsend Park C-1 Revitalization Meeting 
 
Dear Neighbors: 
 

Last night I attended a facilitated meeting at the Central BID Office.  The purpose of this 
meeting was to assess the wants and needs of the business/building owners surrounding 
Townsend Park.   

So far there is $300,000.00 earmarked for the Townsend Park C-1 revitalization Program. 
 It is important that we all have the opportunity to give input as to how these funds are used. 

It is unclear whether any formal minutes were taken.  I have attached  copies of the 
agenda, attendance, and >rough= notes from the >breakout session.= If you would like to make any 
additions to the breakout session notes, I encourage you to call the Central BID Office so that 
you voice may be heard as well.  

Further more, conversations with any or all the business/building owners that attended 
the meeting will give you a better perspective of issues covered at the meeting, but absent from 
the attached notes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kimberly C. Manning 
Coordinator of Peace Offerings at 
The Social Justice Center 

This document is housed in the records of the Social Justice Center (APAP-
177) in the M.E. Grenander Department of Special Collections and Archives, 
University Libraries, University at Albany, SUNY. 


